April 26, 1949..

Dr. M. Demerec, Carnegie Institution, Cold Spring Harbor, L.I.pN.Y.

Dear Dr. Demerec.

At your request, as Mr. Zinder told me, I am sending you a culture of K-12. We have a number of other independent double mutants of K-12, many with fermentative and phage resistance markers, which we will be gladdto send you. Also, Bernard Davis has been sent many of these, and I am sure that he would be glad to transmit them to you if you should require them on short notice.

Sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg